
Kiama Municipal Council recently voted to not 
support our Planning Proposal to rezone the land 
at the Springside Hill site at this time. 

While we are disappointed with the outcome, 
Council resolved to actively work with us to 
determine how Springside Hill is included in their 
current growth plans through the Housing and 
Growth Strategy. We are committed to continuing 
to work with Council, and with the State 
Government, to progress our plans for Springside 
Hill through the formal planning approval process.

Interested in purchasing at 
Springside Hill? 
We are maintaining a register of interested 
purchasers and will be communicating through 
that database for future updates on our 25% 
guarantee and next project milestone.
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There is no need to register, just turn up!

WHEN 

Tuesday 30 April, 4:30-7:30pm

WHERE

Greyleigh – The Gables,

165-177 Long Brush Road,
Jerrara NSW 2533

You can sign up to this database and to project 
updates through the Springside Hill website 
springsidehill.com.au

Come say hello
To learn more about the rezoning, meet the 
Springside Hill Project Team and leave your 
feedback with us, visit one of our community 
drop-in sessions. 

Light refreshments will be served. 

https://springsidehill.com.au/

